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On January 11th at 6:30 p.m. the three Religious Communities
(Greek, Latin, Armenian) visited the archaeological site of
the Rotunda, in order to be informed about the progress of the
restoration works of the floor around the Sacred Edicule. The
recent  archaeological  excavations  brought  to  light  and
revealed  new  archaeological  findings,  which  are  summarized
below (at the link):
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